Sarah Anonymous

I own a small handmade nail polish business selling directly to consumers online. Almost my entire
line is made using colorants containing melamine plastic. These are very common in the color
cosmetics industry. I have concerns about the effect of completely banning an entire set of colorants
from the cosmetic marketplace. Melamine is used in many everyday applications including
children's toys and casual dining. There must be some way to protect our people from excessive
exposure while still allowing manufacturers to sell color cosmetics to Washington consumers.



